
1

Dewar, Katrina

From: andrea oakes <locust73@hotmail.com>
Sent: 24 November 2020 20:25
To: Planning
Cc: Derek Hay
Subject: Planning application P/20/1616 or 100333147-001

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi, 
 
I would like to object to the proposed plan for a dwelling house next to Burnside Bowling Club.  
This area is a lovely junction with character. To squeeze a house and garage into what is currently a pretty 
flowerbed seems farcical.  
That is a very bad junction in the winter as the hill comes down so steep....any snow or ice means you can 
easily lose control of your vehicle to a skid when trying to stop at the junction. To have a house thrown in to 
the mix could be a disaster.  At least just now anyone in danger on the pavement can jump back into the 
flowerbed. I honestly cannot over emphasize how dangerous this junction is in winter.  I used to live round 
the corner and quite often I would park a few streets down because of how bad the road could get....there 
was no safe way to drive down that road.  
So for the above reasons please register my complaint and please give consideration to the health and safety 
implications if not the aesthetics.  
Kind regards,  
Andrea Oakes 
Burnside resident 
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